Click on https://ecclesfieldgroups.co.uk/plan/ to go to the Ecclesfield Village Plan page, or https://ecclesfieldgroups.co.uk to see a list of current events

Ecclesfield Village Plan Committee meeting
19th November 2007
Present:-
Jim Percival
Sylvia Percival
John Harrison
Sylvia Harrison - Treasurer
Pam Prior
Anne Pearce
Roger Tordoff
John Brady – Chairman
Jo Brady – Minutes
Apologies :- Trish Impey 
1 No nominees for role of secretary (as usual).
2 JB reported on YRCC meeting he had attended.  The group had been asked for a representative to attend a meeting at Warmsworth to give advice or pointers on how to achieve a successful village plan.  There was much interest on Ken Data and JP’s name has been put forward to them as a point of knowledge and contact.
3 There is to be a Ecclesfield Park Pavilion meeting on 6th December at Chapeltown Methodist Chuch – again they are looking for some representation from the group.  Any group member can attend, but JB showed much interest.
4 RT reported on meeting he had with Angela Smith MP on 31st October and in brief how she could help Ecclesfield and the village plan achieve its goals.  Angela Smith also expressed interest in attending one of our meetings.  JB and RT to follow up.
5 The next open discussion between us all was the future of the EVP group and what we felt we would like to achieve and further projects.
6 After much discussion there was a general agreement.  To summarise:_
a.
A meeting in the New Year at the Gatty Hall.
b.
PP to find out possible dates. 
   
c. 
There is to be a letter sent to people who expressed interest in joining groups
     before.  (SH and RT have list of names and addresses).
d.
SH and JH would prepare letter before next meeting.
e.
JB would prepare article for local press (to include Look Local, Journal and 
     The Star).
f. JP to prepare posters before next meeting.
g. PP to prepare article for Church magazine.
7 Indemnity insurance was discussed – due for renewal later this year. Agreed to take out when necessary.
8 AB discussed the planned bus station in the village and the impacts it would have.  It was decided it would be best to discuss this at a further future meeting.
9 SH proposed a letter to Ben Curran who helped at the EVP litter pick earlier this year.
10 Date of next meeting Monday 10th December  at AB’s house.
     

